
 

 

Hi David: 

 

Thank you again for your patience. We have had a busy month. 

 

Please know this is a “ball park” estimate. To get a firm number, I would need to dig into your code 
more closely to understand how involved this assignment would be. 

 

My ballpark estimate is $65,000. This would include developing a strikethrough and underline of 
each section of code that is involved as well as creation of the Draft Ordinances (for legal to 
review/approve); assistance with the required public advertising; Attendance to the 
LPA/Commission 1st reading and Commission 2nd reading; and collaborating with your staff for 
revisions. 
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